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June 30 6 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

New Head teacher  
The Governors are delighted to announce the appointment of Mrs Colette Lamb as the next               
Head teacher at Toddington St George. Mrs Lamb has extensive experience of Early Years              
through to Key Stage 2 (Year 6) and has a strong Christian background. Colette is currently                
Head of School at Brooklands Farm Primary School in Milton Keynes, and prior to that               
Senior Assistant Head teacher at Leagrave Primary School.  Mrs Lamb is 'thrilled' to be              
joining St Georges in January 2021 and looks forward to meeting everyone in the school               
community. Mrs Spencer will continue in post until that date. 

Zoom meetings times for Parents and ​Zoom meetings times for children with their new              
teachers have started!  

Please can I remind you that you and your child go on the Zoom calls for your child’s class in                    
SEPTEMBER. For example, if your child is a ​Penguin now they go on the ​Toucans ​Zoom                
call as they will be a Toucan in September. 

Well done to all those children who have joined ​Falcons and Eagles or been welcomed               
into any established bubble this week. They are getting used to the new arrangements very               
well. 

Friday July 3​rd Sports Day Great to hear that some people are going to The Glebe or the                  
park for their Sports Day events so the children can at least wave to each other from a                  
distance! 

Yr. 4 PFMS visits If your child is in school in a bubble and has a visit to Yr. 5 at PFMS in                       
place next week we can get them to that visit, and Mr Purdom can return them to TSG if you                    
wish 

Or ​  ​You can take them to PFMS and then drop them back to us after the visit. 

Please let Mr. Purdom (at Parkfields) and school (​office@toddstg.co.uk​) know your plans            
before Friday, including the date of your child’s visit. Thanks  
 
Holiday Clubs ​There will be 2 clubs this holiday. Toddington Childcare are running a              
Holiday Club on site at school, and Year 4 children have been invited to apply for the                 
Parkfields Holiday Club. You should have received a letter about this from Parkfields today if               
you are in Year 4. 
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Wrap around Care for September​. We are aware that Toddington Child Care are unable to               
offer wrap around care initially in September for most year groups. We will send a survey to                 
you later this week to see if you require wrap around care in September and if so we hope to                    
be able to offer care if there is sufficient demand. Please watch out for the survey if this                  
affects you. 
 
Have a good evening,  
 
Jane Spencer, Head teacher 


